Bromley School

Week 3, Term 3, 2017

From the Principal

Kia Ora, Talofa Lava, Welcome.

Thank you for your support over this Term, we so appreciate the partnership we are in with you in supporting your children grow to be the best they can be.

Some great evidence of their class programmes last week were on show for those of you who were able to attend the Learning Exhibition. The teachers and children have put considerable work into creating an environment that documents your child's learning journey and enhances their creative minds.

NEXT YEARS SCHOOL START AND FINISH DATES.

We are currently planning on start and finish dates for 2018. I would like to invite you to let me know what you think suits you best. Essentially they are TWO CHOICES,

The first choice is starting the year later and finishing later. This means starting around the 7 February, maybe either side of Waitangi Day and end a few days before Christmas, maybe 22 December.

The second choice (essentially what we usually do) is start earlier and finish earlier. This means starting school at the end of January and finishing around 15 December.

There are many factors that go into this decision including the weather, what other schools and early childhoods centres are doing, how will children and teachers be if they are still at school in late December, what's the best time for working parents??????

Please be aware that both holiday breaks are **EXACTLY THE SAME NUMBER OF DAYS**.

Please return the slip at the end of this newsletter to your child's class teacher or the school office by the end of this week. Thanks.

We welcome Steve Percival to our team as our new Caretaker. It is great to have Steve on board to help Bromley School run smoothly and to enhance the learning environment.
Steve brings many skills to this position and we have already seen his touches apparent around the school.
I hope that during this upcoming holiday break you will be able to experience some great family refreshing times.
Regards
Scot Kinley
Which times do you prefer for the 2108 school calendar
o Early start (late January) early finish (15 December)
o Late start (7 February) late finish (22 December)
 Happy either way
*also please remember to let me know any information on your child's class for 2108 by the end of week 2 in Term 4
 Please also note this newsletter is available on the Parent Teacher App. We will be able to respond to surveys on The Parent Teacher App very soon.

Regards Scot Kinley

Important Dates

Week 10:
Last week of Term 3
Thursday 28th
Koru 1 and 2 Hanmer
Springs trip
Friday 29th
Loud shirt day.
Come dressed in a beach
theme. Gold Coin donation
Last day of Term 3

Term 4 starts Monday 16th October

Please bring your old or unwanted mobiles into the office.

We send them off to Sustainable coastlines Charity.





FW: Youthtown Breakaway RAMS Camp October School Holidays 2017

Do you have any young aspiring basketball players that want to take their game to the next level?.

FREE Youthtown Breakaway RAMS Camp during the upcoming October School Holidays

This is a great opportunity for all students from years 3-13 to develop their basketball skills while being mentored by Canterbury's own Rams players.

Due to popular demand we are now running 2 camps, the East camp at Linwood College and the West camp at Hillmorton High School, please see the flyer for further information.

Registration is via www.youthtown.org.nz

DREAM IT, DO IT WITH YOUTHTOWNX





Years 3-13 Free Basketball Clinic with the Canterbury RAMS

Don't miss this exciting opportunity to be coached & mentored by the Canterbury Rams! Suitable for all experience levels.



FOR YEARS 3-6

Thursday, 12 October 10 am - 1 pm At Linwood College

FOR YEARS 9-13

Wednesday, 11 October 10 am - 4:30 pm At Linwood College

FOR YEARS 7-8

Thursday, 12 October 1:30 - 4:30 pm At Linwood College

FOR YEARS 3-13

Friday, 13 October 10am - 4:30pm At Hillmorton High School



BOOK NOW Online: www.youthtown.org.nz
Phone: (03) 381 3245 I Email: Christchurch@youthtown.org.nz



October 2017 SCHOOL HOLIDAY WORKSHOPS

RECYCLE, REUSE, RETHINK using CREATIVE JUNK materials 25 Disraeli St, Addington



SCHOOL HOLIDAY

Workshops - Book NOW! Come along and have a fun workshop make your own decorative sculpture from a plastic bottle base. Choose a theme that inspires your creativity!

Make a Junk Head sculpture from a plastic bottle base - crazy. cool, funky, punky, people or animals!

Week 1

Tuesday 3 to Friday 6 October

Week 2

Tuesday 10 to Friday 13 October

10:00 am-12:00 noon or 1:30 pm-3:30 pm each day Age Group: 6 to 13yrs

Cost: Members \$10.00 per workshop, non-members \$15.00 per workshop

Caregiver Optional, Free, Limited to 12 per workshop. Come, let your imagination run wild in our workhouse of recycled mater For more information and bookings phone: 379 4040 Email: info@creative.junk.org.nz